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HOLIDAY PARTY & NETWORKING MEETING
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Dear Temple Beth Torah Member,

The TBT Business Networking Group cordially invites you to join us for our
Networking/Holiday Party:

Wednesday, Dec 6™, 7:00 — 8:30pm
At Temple Beth Torah
Admission is Free for TBT Members Just bring a Food/Drink Item
An array of snacks and drinks will be served!

The TBT Business Networking Group was formed in 2016 with the objective
of providing a forum in which Temple members could meet on a regular basis to
exchange ideas on growing their respective businesses, better develop business
connections, make and receive referrals while cultivating new friendships, or
perhaps helping your kids in college with an intro for a summer internship or job.

Becoming a Group member will provide & establish a stimulating and rewarding
experience for all of us in 2018. So please join us December 6, 2017 for our
Meeting/Holiday party and help us improve the social capital among our temple
members by leveraging & enhancing the value of our business relationships.

Best regards,
Henry & Mark

We look forward to seeing you there! WED, DEC 6™ at 7 PM
For Information, and to RSVP please contact:

Henry Montag

516-695-4662

henry(@thetolicentereast.com




